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Coast Guard Seeks Comment on Draft LNG Fueling
Guidance

FEBRUARY 7, 2014

The U.S. Coast Guard made available on February 7, 2014 two draft policy letters providing LNG vessel fueling

guidance. Although both letters provide voluntary guidance, they are likely to form the basis of Coast Guard actions

in the future and also likely later be the basis of follow-on mandatory regulatory action. The first letter (CG-OES

Policy Letter No. 01-14) provides guidance on liquefied natural gas fuel transfer operations in U.S. waters and training

of personnel on those vessels. The second (CG-OES Policy Letter No. 02-14) provides related guidance to on-shore

LNG fueling facilities. Comments are due in Docket USCG-2013-1084 by March 10, 2014. The letters do not apply to

vessels carrying LNG as cargo.

1 Min Read

Author
Charlie Papavizas

Related Locations

Washington, DC

Related Capabilities

Maritime & Admiralty

Related Professionals

https://www.winston.com/
http://cdn.winston.com/images/content/7/7/v2/77083/CG-OES-Draft-Policy-Letter-01-14-Public-Review.pdf
http://cdn.winston.com/images/content/7/7/v2/77084/CG-OES-Draft-Policy-Letter-02-14-Public-Review.pdf
https://www.winston.com/en/professionals/papavizas-constantine
https://www.winston.com/en/locations/washington
https://www.winston.com/en/capabilities/sectors/maritime-and-admiralty


© 2025 Winston & Strawn LLP.

2

Charlie Papavizas

This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.
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